
WHY WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT

HOW YOU CAN HELP

DONATION DETAILS

LET'S MAKE THIS HALLOWEEN THE BEST ONE YET!
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

Halloween is just around the corner! This year, October 31st falls on a 
Friday and we are anticipating a huge turnout for this community 
event. To make the evening spook-tacular and full of sweet treats, we 
need your help!

To ensure every little ghost and goblin goes home with a bag full of 
candy, we are seeking donations to purchase candy supplies.

Donate Money: Even a small contribution can make a big difference.
Your donations will go directly towards purchasing candy for the 
event.

Deadline: Please send your donations by October 20th to ensure we 
have enough time to purchase the candy. 
Contact: For more information or to make a donation, please contact 
Susan Luke at sluke@moosehaven.org or at 904-278-1210.

Help Us Sweeten 
Halloween!


